From:

To: City Council
Subject: Parklet
Date: Friday, September 02, 2022 2:29:07 PM

This is Gregory, the owner of Retrospect at 104 Petaluma ave. | am opposed to the parklet being
permanent. It has been co opted by greedy business owners and only serves as Mimi’s ice cream

parlor.
Thank you, Gregory
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